
Over the past couple of months we have had a few new members join Playford Lakes Golf Club.  Also  on 

Wed afternoons over the same period I have been hosting 8-10 Playford Council Employees a 9 hole hit and 

giggle. The response from the employees playing has been very positive about what they see and experi-

ence out on the course.   The skill set amongst the group is varied with some being very occasional golfers 

and others who are well advanced and are now seeking to join the club.   One such member is Kyle Andrews 

whom recently joined and is currently playing for his handicap.   Any golfers from the club interested with       

popping out for a hit with these guys are more than welcome.  The more we can make these guys comforta-

ble the greater chance they will join. 

 

Its great to see new faces at the club. Please make time to introduce yourselves. I f you know a golfer and 
they don't have a home bring them along to our club.  

 

Here's some of our newest members -  

Nicole Clark, Deane Tucker, Dylan Powell, Kyle Andrews. Some of these players have already qualified for 
their handicaps, some are still in the process.  
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Course Etiquette  

Greens:  

Reminder to all players to please repair               
pitch marks on the greens. 

Bunkers: 

Please rake and smooth the sand in preparation   
for golfers following behind. 



DRUMMOND GOLF ENFIELD 

Club sponsors Drummond Golf Enfield are located at 455 Main North Road Enfield. 

Drummond Golf has been around in South Australia for 13 years, with the S.A. stores being Kerry Ellis Golf 

prior to becoming part of the Drummond franchise.   Glenn Jewell has been the Director/Owner of the Enfield 

store since it became Drummond Golf. 

Drummond Golf is proud to be a sponsor of Playford Lakes Golf Club. “We enjoy handing out Hole in One priz-

es to the members”.   Glenn and his staff, Dave and Josh, welcome members to visit their store to help lift your 

game of golf. With exceptional customer service and extensive knowledge of all things golf why don’t you pay 

them a visit.   Glenn is a member at Grange Golf Club. Glenn plays golf each week and plays off scratch.       

Dave is a member at Tanunda Pines Golf Club and plays golf as much as he can. This month Dave was named 

National Left Handed Champion.   Josh was a member of West Lakes Golf Club, but injuries now prevent him 

from playing regularly. 

If you join up as a Drummond Club Member you will gain exclusive year-round savings in-store and on-line, 

including access to VIP shopping nights, special deals at golf courses, plus lots more!  

So go and visit Glenn and his team to find out more. 
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Glenn , Josh & Dave 
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Wedding Bells 
More Par 3 Family Day  

photos  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Jackie and Kala Evans  

who on the 1st of November  

celebrated their wedding at Portobello’s.   

The Club would like to wish the beautiful couple  

the very best for their future together. 
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Player Profile - Aimee Feltham 

Q- Nickname ?    A- Aims,  (don’t really have one) 

Q- Occupation?    A- Manager at Bunnings. 

Q- How long have you been playing Golf ?    A- For about 2.5 to 3 years 

Q- Best Handicap to date?    A- 17. 

Q- Best Course you’ve played on?    A- Bali National 

Q- Favorite food ?    A- Roast Pork & Dutch Licorice 

Q- Favorite drink?    A- CC & Dry. 

Q- Hobbies?    A- Netball,  Golf  &  watching sports on TV. 

Q- Which Pro Golfer would you choose to play around with ?     

     A- Brooks Koepka 

 …….. Oh sorry    >_<      I meant to ask ………. 

Q- - Which Pro Golfer would you choose to play a round of  golf with ?     

 A- Michelle Wei 

      Dashing though the snow…. 

 

I’ve had enough of this,  I’m out of here !! 
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Anyone interested in ordering  Playford Lakes Golf Club tops  
please fill in  an order form from clubhouse or contact Jackie      

or any other committee member  with your order.  



Quote of the Moment: 

I’m ###  dis-custard -  Boomer 
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New Member 
Kyle Andrews, one of our newest members,  is a 

Project Manager with City of Playford  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thanks for the Welcome,  I saw my mug on the 
club facebook page.   My Grandfather taught me to 
play when I was around 10 years old but after 
that I didn’t really play again until my early 20s 
when I was at university.   Since then it’s been on 
and off a handful of times per year but I’ve always 
wanted to play more regularly.  I’ve never been a 
member of a club but now that I’m working at 
Playford it’s great to have the course 10 minutes 
up the road so I can play mid-week after work. 
Guy started taking a few of us out there on Wed in 
Oct so I decided to join up and go more often.   
Really enjoyed my first Saturday out there just 
recently too.   I live in Walkley Heights so not   
really local but not too far away.   

The Festive Season 
Playford Lakes Golf Club Committee 

would like to wish all of its Members & their families  

& our Club Sponsors  a 

Merry Christmas                           

& a Happy New Year 

Presentation Night 

The Presentation Night was a great success.  First time 

being held at Centrals, the food was good, held on a Sat 

night and not having to worry about work the next day 

(for those of us still working ), plenty of medal winners 

and lots of raffle prizes made it a fun night.   

The Committee is already thinking of ways to improve 

next years presentation night. 

A big thankyou to the Committee for a job well done. 
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Reminder to all golfers some new rule changes starting January 2019.  

Please have a read to familiarise yourselves with the changes.  

New Rule Changes 
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Drinks were proudly sponsored by: 

Controversy during the Ambrose competition a few weeks ago. 

During  a normal round of golf where you are playing in a group of four, you pair off 

to mark each others score card. So when someone does an Airy, that’s a free drink to 

the person marking their card. 

However during the Ambrose competition it’s a group of four with only one card   

being used.  So when someone does an Airy it’s a free drink to everyone. 

We won’t use his real name,  so lets pretend his name is, say……..Stephanno .  

So Stephanno swings and misses the ball.  I must say it was a huge Airy, missed it by 

6 inches.   I’m pretty excited by this,  “free drinks boys!!”  But Stephanno says “No, it’s 

the maker of the card that gets the free drink” 

So who is marking the card, yep,  Stephanno is. “oh, I’m marking the card” he says, “so 

I guess I’ll be buying myself a drink” 

 

Here’s a picture of Stephanno after we belted him a few times with our clubs. 
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Master Class 


